
 

17 November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
As some of you may be already aware, our uniform supplier, Favourites of Croston, has ceased trading and 
will no longer be providing uniform.  This is with immediate effect. 
 
Favourites has been providing uniforms to our students for 20 years and for the last 10 years the business 
has been owned and run by Fiona Evans, who is also one of our parents.  Fiona has done a tremendous job 
in looking after the needs of all students who have come to Bishop Rawstorne during her time in charge 
and we give our thanks for all her hard work, as well as wishing her well in the future.  
 
Having spoken to and visited a range of suppliers in the local area, we have selected Impressions of Standish 
to be the supplier of uniform as we move forward.  This decision has been made based upon a number of 
important criteria, including location, cost, quality and the ability to meet uniform requirements with 
immediate effect.  Impressions have been in operation for ten years themselves and have successfully 
provided an outstanding service to a range of secondary and primary schools in the area over that time. 
They offer an online service and will also deliver to your home.  In addition, once they are able to do so, 
they will resume home visits for fitting if requested and of course, they have their shop in Standish.  
 
Below is a link for Impressions and we are confident that they will be able to meet your needs fully as has 
been the case with Favourites.   
 
https://impressionsuniform.co.uk/product-category/schoolwear/standish/bishop-rawstorne/ 
 
If you have any queries, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Rawlinson 
Deputy Headteacher 
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